NEWSLETTER JULY 2019

## Stondon Stompers Pre-school

## Children at the heart of all we do

## Summer term

This is always a busy term and the good weather has seen the children enjoying lots of outdoor play. Thanks to our grant award from the Tesco Bags of Help scheme we were able to purchase some fantastic open ended equipment for the garden and the children have loved exploring the new wooden steps and planks. We also used the grant to purchase new 'choosing trolleys' which have enhanced our indoor provision, allowing the children to access resources independently.







We have been lucky enough to welcome some interesting visitors to Stompers this term, with a definite favourite for the children being 'Frank the Boxer Dog'. Eliza's mum, Esme, very kindly came in to deliver a music and movement session which the children thoroughly enjoyed. This term has been very fruitful for our kitchen garden and the children have grown some fantastic produce including lettuce, radishes and peas. Our leavers trip is always a very exciting event and this year the children visited the theatre to see 'Ben and Holly's Magical Kingdom'. Our Mothers and Fathers Day events were a huge success and the children really loved sharing time with you in preschool.







## Thank you!

As we near the end of another academic year at Stompers, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support. We are very proud to be a truly community based preschool, which helps us to provide children with a sense of identity and belonging. For young children, this brings connections to their surroundings and the people in those surroundings - further connecting them to their own unique place in the world. All this would not be possible without your support which is evident in the many families that choose Stompers for their second, third, fourth and yes!...even our record, 5th little ones.

For those of you moving on this year, we wish you and the children, the very best of luck in their new schools. We look forward to welcoming some new families as well as those who are returning in September, for another fun filled year on Wednesday 4th September.